
 

 

 

2 nd October 2020       Circular No 2020/36   

To All District Commissioners 

CC All NHQ Commissioners, 

……………………………………………… 

Dear Sir, 

POSTPONEMENT OF SERVICE MONTH – 2020 

PLEASE NOTE THAT THE  SERCICE MONTH WILL NOT  COMMENNCE AS 
SCHEDULED UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE FROM HEADQUARTERS, 

Officials of NHQ had a meeting with Ministry of Education on 30 th September , but permission 
was not granted. 

As informed at the District Representatives meeting last Saturday, ( 26 th Sept), we will NOT 
proceed with Service Month until written approval is received from the Ministry of Education. 

In view of the above, please do not gather Scouts for giving instructions. 

We will keep you informed when approval is obtained. 

 

Regret any inconvenience caused . 
Yours in Scout Service, 
 

Sgd. J.V.Nanda Corea 
Special Commissioner  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


